
Coming This Week – September 5-10 
 

Monday, 6:00 pm: Game Night in Fellowship Hall 

Wednesday, 6:30 pm: Bible Study 

Saturday, 5:00pm: Corn and Hayride at TrueVine  

 

 

 

Looking Ahead 
 

September 8, 6:00pm: Sunday Evening program committee meeting  

September 11, Sunday Evening: Vernon Beachum 

September 13, 6:00 pm: Leadership (Council and Elders) 

September 18, Sunday Evening: Joseph Martin  

 

 

 

From Last Sunday 
 

 Attendance: Sunday School: 57 

   Worship: 101 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

Pinto Mennonite Church 
13822 Pinto Rd SW, Cumberland, MD 21502 

301.729.2714 pinto.church@gmail.com www.pintochurch.org 

https://www.facebook.com/pintomennonitechurch 



 
 
 

9:30 am Sunday School – Classes available for all ages 
 

 

10:30 am Worship 
Prelude  Jan Livengood 

Welcome/Call to Worship  Lawrence Brenneman  

Worship in Song  Judi Brenneman 

Come Let Us All Unite To Sing HWB #12 

Come We That Love The Lord  HWB #14 

Announcements, Sharing joys and concerns 

 Congregational Prayer 

 Offering 
      Offertory  Jan Livengood  

Scripture:                        Philemon 1-21                                  Mary Twigg  

Message  Wade Dorsey  

Song of Response  

  Great is Thy Faithfulness HWB #327 

Blessing   

Song of Sending     Obey My Voice  HWB #163 

 

 

 
 

No evening service  
 

 

 

Children’s Workers for Worship Service 

 

 This Sunday 

Nursery: Brenda Liller 

 Next Sunday 

  Nursery: Paula Monnett 

  Pre-K: Pat Yoder 

  Jr Worship: The Mennonite Class 

   

 

 

 

Announcements 
This Friday, September 9

th
 from 4:00-8:00pm is a Turkey Dinner Fundraiser 

for Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS) Casselman Valley Unit. The event will be 

held at the Bittinger Gym, 10707 Bittinger Rd. Bittinger, MD 21522. First 

come—First served. All you can eat: Turkey, stuffing, mashed potatoes & gravy, 

green beans, salad, rolls, pie & ice cream. All donations will benefit Casselman 

Valley MDS Unit. For more information, call 301-895-4354 or 301-697-7603. 

For information on MDS go to MennoniteDisasterService.net  

  

This Saturday, September 10
th

 at 5:00pm the Young Adult Sunday School 

Class is hosting their Corn and Hayride evening at TrueVine. The class will be 

providing the corn and hotdogs; please bring a covered dish or dessert to share. 

Come enjoy the fun, food, and fellowship. 

 

Notes from Leadership in preparation for Pastoral transition: 

• The new church email address is pinto.church@gmail.com 

• Bree Flowers has been hired as an Administrative Assistant. She will 

coordinate communication by following up messages on the church 

phone, 301-729-2714 and the above email address. She will be the 

Bulletin Editor and the main operator of the copier/printer. 

• Other appointments include Betty Helmick, Prayer Chain Coordinator; 

Phil Dayton, Visitation and Home Charities; Jen Light, Webmaster; and 

Liz Morgan, Facebook coordinator 

 

For Your Prayer Time 
Give thanks for the seniors among us whose dedicated years of leadership, 

support, and service have knit wisdom, volunteerism, and faith into the heart of 

the church. 

 

Remember those who suffer illness and pain.   
 

 

Rejoice and praise God for the changing seasons and how He is working out 

His good and faithful plan in our lives today.  
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